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31st March 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Non-Uniform Day Friday 1st April 
 
In order to raise funds for the ADHD Foundation, we will be holding a fun Easter Egg Tombola 
on the last day of term, Friday 8th April, starting at 1pm at the Feastway Canteen. 
 

So tomorrow, Friday 1st April, we will have a non-uniform day. 
 
We are asking for a donation of an Easter egg please. It can be as small as a 99p Easter egg 
or a Cream Egg or an Easter themed colouring book or a small craft set.  Anything at all to 
do with Easter that Mrs Dennett can use for the tombola.  
 
We will be collecting for the tombola up until Wednesday afternoon, staff will collect from 
the gates or you can drop off at the Family Centre. 
 
Thanks as always for your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Emily Morris 
 
Headteacher 

 
 


